
Dear Mayor and City Councilors,  

I am in support of the bylaw to end encampments in the downtown area.   

It is unfortunate that we have citizens who are homeless and in need of shelter.  

I believe that relocation to safe, warm facilities which address the needs of those who 

are homeless as well as a solely commercial presence for downtown business owners 

would accommodate and offer satisfaction to both parties.  

Yours truly, 

G. Repta 
 


